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3. SCIN-Newsletter (June 2022) 

Dear colleagues, 

With this 3rd issue of our monthly newsletter we would like to inform you again about the current 

status of our joint project "SCIN - Survey on Currently applied Interventions in Neonatal 

resuscitation" and pass on important information to you. 

Recruitment 

Last month, 2 more clinics in Austria were included. This brings the total number of clinics 

participating in the survey to 44. 

 Germany International 

Participation 31 13 

Interest 8 4 

However, recruitment is still ongoing! If you have not yet confirmed your participation or can 

refer interested clinics in your area, please feel free to contact us at neo-survey@ukdd.de. Smaller 

clinics in particular are only represented in small numbers so far and are therefore 

especially called upon to participate!  

Survey 

By now, almost all clinics have submitted at least one month's data. So far, 1805 newborns with 

interventions have been recorded in our database - an increase of almost 1000 newborns since 

the last newsletter! We thank you for your commitment and look forward to the feedback still 

outstanding for June! 

Important updates 

30-minute limit vs. end of primary care - As we have received individual queries about the last 

clarification of the 30-minute limit, we would like to point out again that this is only an inclusion 

criterion for newborns. In principle, however, all interventions up to the end of primary care 

should be recorded, even if they take place after 30 minutes have elapsed. We cannot provide a 

fixed definition for the "end of primary care", as the work processes differ considerably from 

hospital to hospital, both within Germany and especially internationally. We therefore leave it up 

to you to determine for your location when primary care is considered to have ended, but we 

recommend that the limit is the removal of the child from the primary care unit.  

 

Application for DRKS registration  - The registration of the survey in the German Clinical Trials 

Registry (Deutsches Register Klinische Studien, DRKS) as an official WHO trial registry has been 

applied for under the registration number DRKS00029736. Confirmation was still pending at the 

time of newsletter dispatch.  

  


